
Dear Praying Friends, 

Greeting from the island of Pohnpei. One of the things the Lord is been reminding is to be grateful for all 

that HE has done and will continue to do through your prayers and your financial giving. Your prayers are 

truly making a difference. We don’t deserve anything from Salvation, ministries, provision for needs, friends, 

church families, my oldest daughter’s tuition and many others. The following are prayers and we would like to 

ask you to please remember us and pray for these prayer requests: 

regularly. Please pray with us that God would get hold of their hearts. Two of the other young ladies are 

helping with the Sunday School. 

In our previous letter, we mentioned one prayer request that was answered through you and many others 

who have prayed. We got the title deeds for the church property. We are still waiting for a “earth moving 

want a Baptist church on their land. Please, please pray for this matter. I know that this is the Devil’s doing.  

One of the couple from the church, Brandy and Dermy and their baby Debra, went to Kosrae to replace a 

missionary while he is on furlough. They will be ministering there for seven months. Please pray for them 

while they minister in Kosrae. 

their walk with the Lord.  

Clayton, Linda & Children 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Andonio & Maybolanda     Some of the mothers during Mother’s Day 

 

Our college students from Harvest Baptist Bible College are truly a blessing. We have assigned them to 
do preaching and Sunday school. One of  the young men has witnessed to a cousin and he trusted Christ. 
Both the cousin and the wife have been coming to church. There were several others that come but not 

permit." Our deacon’s sister, who is the king of  Kitti’s wife, has stopped the work. She said that she does not 

Pray for the ones who trusted Christ for salvation during the Baptist church youth camp. Several of  
them came back and shared how the Lord has saved them, and some of  them requested prayers for them and 

Again, thank you very much, pastors and praying friends.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Vladimir Vallejo & Roland sing and preach at Wone HBBI & HBBC gathering  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Farewell for Brandy, Dermy & Debra   Molan, Maybo & Shallane  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pastors with Pastor Eckert  Andolin and family 

https://www.facebook.com/vladimir.vallejo.3


 

John Veracruz and family leading the service: songs, 

sang specials and children helping with the Sunday 

School. Message was great… 

Baby dedication for Debra Hadley 

Youth singing special 


